F No. 20-41/2022-FI
Government of India
Ministry of Chemicals & Fertilizers
Department of Fertilizers
Dated 5ttt January, 2024
Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi

T0,
MD/CMD of all Fertilizer manufacturing companies

Subject: MRP of Sulphur Coated Urea-regarding.

The undersigned is directed to convey that the Cabinet Committee on
Economic Affairs (CCEA) in its meeting held on 28th June, 2023 has approved
the proposal for launching of Sulphur Coated Urea with the name of “Urea
Gold”. In this regard, the competent authority has approved introduction of
Sulphur Coated Urea in 40 kg bag at the same MRP as that of 45 kg bag of
Neem Coated Urea i.e., Rs 266.50 (inclusive of GST). A formal notification will
follow soon.

2 This issues with the approval of competent authority.

Yours’ sincerely,
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0
(Sankara Subramonian V)

Under Secretary to the Govt of India
Tele: 011- 23073820

Copy to: PS to Hon’ble Minister (C&F)/PPS to Secretary (F)/PPS to AS (NA)/PPS
to AS (AM)



